

Horton, St. Michael's CE (VC) First School

Rudyard • Leek • ST13 8RU Tel: 01538 306278

Website: www.st-michaels-horton.staffs.sch.uk Email: office@st-michaels-horton.staffs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Lesley Montgomery

16 November 2017

Dear Parents/ Carers

We have noticed over the last few months a huge rise in the number of dogs being brought onto school grounds. Although most people love dogs we do have some children who are scared and are feeling apprehensive about leaving school at the end of the day. The governors have therefore made a decision that dogs are not to be brought onto school premises. This is in line with many other schools in the area. We hope that you understand the decision and will help all our children to feel safe whilst on our premises.

Many thanks for your cooperation.

Lesley Montgomery

Headteacher









